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 The Friends of the Trimble County Public 
Library have been hard at work! On April 
25th and 26th, the Friends held their very first 
book sale with the goal of fundraising for 
some exciting updates to the library. Many 
stopped in to say hello, browse tables upon 
tables of books, movies, magazines, games, 
and other goodies. It was all the fun of a used 
bookstore but with the bonus of a specific 
purpose in mind!

 Not only was the event a fun way for the 
community to shop, but the Friends’ efforts 
also raised over $800 for some exciting new 
things at the library. Proceeds from the book 
sale are going towards new mulch for the 
library playground as well as a sensory table 
for the children’s area in the library.

 A big thanks to everyone in the 
community who stopped by, the Friends for 
putting the event together, and the volunteers 
from LG&E who spread the mulch over the 
playground!

History Preservation 
Project: Payne Hollow

In keeping with many other recent 
programs at the library, a project to 
document some local history regarding the 
Hubbards and their lives at Payne Hollow 
has been developing with the help of some 
hard-working homeschoolers. On Saturday, 
May 10, interviews took place at the library, 
during which local community members 
shared their memories of the Hubbards with 
interviewer and Friend of the Library Beth 
Nichols. 

Three local teens volunteered to help 
with these interviews by operating and 
monitoring the podcasting equipment used 
to record them. The project was a success 
not only in its original goal of capturing the 
stories of community members but also in 
igniting a passion for podcasting and 
creativity in the young volunteers.

 Thanks to these teens, as well as 
those who volunteered to be interviewed 
and recorded, we will be able to preserve 
more of our county’s rich local history for 
the decades ahead. 

Matt Milosevich 
Brings the Thunder!
 As part of our jam-packed catalog of 
spring break programs in April, WLKY 
meteorologist and local TV personality Matt 
Milosevich paid a visit to the library! 
Attendees of all ages gathered to see him in 
the flesh rather than over the airwaves. 
Children were entertained with activities and 
experiments, adults had their questions 
answered and curiosity quenched, and his 
knowledge of past weather events fascinated 
those who were around to experience them. 
 Whether you missed out or got to 
attend, you might like to know that 
Milosevich enjoyed his time in our neck of 
the woods enough to forecast his return. (Not 
yet enough data for a timeframe – stay 
tuned!) In the meantime, you can always find 
him in early mornings and afternoons on 
your TV screen, pointing out the splashes of 
green and yellow coming our way on the 
radar.

Dealing in Bulk and 
Wheeling in Mulch - The 
Friends’ First Book Sale


